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OKLAHOMA TURNPIKE AUTHORITY STATEMENT ON NORTH TEXAS TOLLWAY 
AUTHORITY INVOICING PIKEPASS CUSTOMERS 

Invoices from NTTA are not a part of the new interoperability agreement  

OKLAHOMA CITY—Below is statement released by Oklahoma Turnpike Authority (OTA) 
Public Information Officer Jack Damrill:  

 Many Oklahomans, including PikePass customers, have been receiving invoices for travel on 
the North Texas Tollway Authority (NTTA) for past travel.  These invoices are not in the OTA 
system and not associated with OTA and the interoperability agreement with NTTA. These are 
tolls incurred by travelers on the NTTA system and OTA has no record of past travel on NTTA 
roads.   

Beginning August 10th, PikePass customers will be able to travel on NTTA roads and receive a 
lower toll rate and we will have records of Pikepass customers that travel in North Texas.   

Questions concerning NTTA past invoices should be directed toward NTTA. Specifically, OTA 
cannot answer customer questions surrounding the back invoices sent by the NTTA. Please 
contact  NTTA at 972-818-6882 for any questions.  

As always, we are centered on customer service and that is why we are beginning 
interoperability with NTTA, which will provide a quicker and more efficient process for our 
customers traveling in North Texas. 

If media have any questions brought to them by customers, please call Jack Damrill, 405-206-
0005 and we can help facilitate contact with NTTA.   
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